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PO. Box 99 2510 Wwest C 8¢ 307 - 532~ 3811
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March 17, 1988 i
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U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
Material Radiation Protection Section

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arlington, TX 76011

RE: Application for Amendment to Materials
License #495-2106~ 01
iy nv"' ’,

Dear Sirs:

We need some information on the procedures of applying for Amendment
to Materials License #49-2106-01, which was last renewed in June of 1987.
We will be making some changes in the firm so we need to know what has to
be done.

4U2 Engineering and Land Sur. ying will be changing its name to
"Bastern Wyoming Engineering and Surveying Professionals”. The location of
the firm will still be at 2510 West C Street, with malling address of P.O.
Box 99, Torrington, Wyoming. The phone number will also be the same (307-
532-3811). Russell D. Schamel is no longer with the firm, although Robert
W. Taylor is still Owner-Partner, and will be Radiation Officer.

We would alsoe like to apply to move the location of the Guage (See
enclosed drawing for new proposed location'. EBverything else will remain
the same except for the changes listed above,

If you could let us know waat we need to do we would greatly
appreciate it,
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